
Miss Koldon’s Class Newsletter 

 

December 2nd - 
December 6th 

Welcome back!  I hope everyone had a great 
break.  
We are going to be starting our winter unit 
talking about snow, winter clothes, and  
winter animals.   
Our color weeks are over but the kids had a 
lot of fun with them so we will be  
continuing on with shape weeks.  
Please remember to turn in your permission 
slips for Parent Education so we know how 
many  
 

  A Note From Our Speech Therapist: 
 

Remember language is everywhere, 
even if you child doesn’t understand 
everything you are saying, he or she 
needs the exposure. Car rides, walks 
outside, blowing bubbles are just a 
few examples. Describe what you see, 
and ask questions, e.g, “I see a cow. 
What does a cow say?”  

Important Upcoming 
Dates and Reminders: 
 
12/13 Parent Education 
Day 
 

   LKoldon@esd20.org       630-894-4648 

Theme: 
Winter 
 
Shape: 
Circle 


